
Township ofLa Vallee 
OFFICE OF 

CLERK AND TREASURER 
P.O. BOX 99, DEVLIN, ONTARIO POW lC0 
TELEPHONE 807-486-3452 FAX 807-486-3863 

email: lavalley@nwonet.net 

January 18, 2021 

Town of Kingsville 
2021 Division Road North 
Kingsville, ON N9Y 2Y9 

Dear Council: 

At the open regular Council Meeting of the Township of La Vallee held on Wednesday, January 
13, 2021 the following resolution was passed: 

"BE IT RESOLVED that the Township of La Vallee hereby supports the Town of 
Kingsville's resolution calling upon the Premier of Ontario, Doug Ford, as well as the 
Ontario cabinet and Health officials, to protect the health of Ontarians and our small 
businesses by allowing them to remain open to in-store sales and service with limited 
capacity and increased safety measures during the current pandemic." 

If you should have any further questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at the above 
number. 

Yours truly, 

?Wt N_C.00v02ill 
Patti McDowall 
Clerk/Treasurer 
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